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Our Christian Value for this term is: 
 

Respect

 
 

 

 

What’s happening next week: 
 

Monday 11th July 

Bibury Oaks 

Parents Evening 3.30pm-5.00pm 
     

Tuesday 12th July 

Lego Club 

Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Wednesday 13th July 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Thursday 14th July 

Transitional Day 1 

Sports Club 

Bibury Oaks  
 

Friday 15th July 

Transitional Day 2 

Bibury Oaks 

 

 

Please note: 

There will be no breakfast 

club/morning supervision or 

Thursday morning sports activity 

until the end of term owing to the 

building alterations. 

 

Attendance 
 

Whole School – 90.7% 

Acorns – 85.5% 

Oaks – 90% 

Mighty Oaks – 97.8% 
 

Bibury Bear will sit with the Mighty 

Oaks class next week, as they had the 

best attendance. Well done! 
 

Parents’ Evenings 

Please remember to book your slots 

for the Parents Evenings which are 

taking place on Monday 11th and 

Tuesday 12th of July. You will have 

received user names and passwords to 

access the online booking system on e-

Schools. Please contact the office if 

you have any difficulties with 

accessing the system. Slots are filling 

up so please make your bookings soon! 
 

Summer School Play 

“Back to the Romans” is a musical 

journey through time to Roman Britain. 

The Mighty Oaks children are acting 

out the story, and the Oaks children 

will be joining in with the singing. The 

children are practising hard and it 

promises to be a very entertaining 

production, so please do come along 

and support. The play will be in the 

Bibury Village Hall, starting at 6.30pm 

on Monday 18th July. 
 

Raffle Tickets 

A reminder about the raffle tickets  

for the PTA fundraiser. More tickets 

can be provided if anyone needs 

more. You can bring slips and 

money to the office once the tickets 

have been sold. 
 

Bibury Oaks 

Please note that there will be no 

Bibury Oaks on the last day of term, 

Wednesday 20th July. 

 

“Moving On” Church Service 

This service will be held at St Mary’s 

Church at 11.00am on Sunday 10th July. 

It is a children’s service with activities 

for children to join in. Everyone is 

welcome to attend! 

 

Thank You 

A very big thank you to the teachers 

and staff who accompanied our 

children to Braeside this week. It was 

a great experience for everyone and 

we are fortunate to have had members 

of our wonderful teaching and admin 

staff available to drive, supervise, 

take part in the activities and provide 

reassurance for homesick children! 

Thank you so much for your invaluable 

contribution to the success of this 

residential visit. 

 

 
Bibury and North Cerney children at 

Braeside Education Centre 

 

 

Dates to Diarize 
 

“Moving On” Church Service 

Sunday 10th July 11.00am (St Mary’s 

Church) 
 

Parents’ Evenings 

Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th July 
 

Leaver’s Service 

Monday 18th July 2.30pm (St Mary’s 

Church) 
 

School Play 

Monday 18th July 6.30pm (Village Hall) 
 

End of 6th Term 

Wednesday 20th July 

 
Holidays and INSET Days 2022  

21/07/22 and 22/07/22: INSET Days 
 

25/07/22 – 02/09/22: Summer 

Holidays 
 

05/09/2022: INSET Day 
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